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31 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We have made some changes to our regular fundraising activities this year, so instead of our 

usual Chocolate drive in Term 1, we are excited to launch into 2020 with a fundraiser by 

“Pictureproducts”. Turn your child’s treasured artwork and memories into durable, high-quality 

melamine Pictureplates that will last a lifetime! 

 

Both decorative and useful, Pictureplates are simply beautiful. Children love eating off their very 

own Pictureplates, and as the years go by and they grow up and have their own families, their 

Pictureplates will bring back memories of those happy childhood years. 

 

For a functional keepsake, a melamine Pictureclock or MDF Small Clock can be mounted on the 

wall to keep your child’s precious artworks permanently on display. 

 

We are also offering a range of other products decorated with your child’s artwork, such as 

plastic or ceramic mugs, water bottles and calendars. 

 

Your child can use photos, markers, hand and footprints and paints to create their artworks, and 

you can order as many copies of your products as you’d like, so it’s a fantastic gift idea for 

grandparents and family members. You can also include drawings from younger siblings or 

students from other schools – just add them to your order and they will go to your child’s class. 

 

    

How to get involved 

1. We’d love for you to join in this exciting and creative activity. Just choose which products 

you’d like to order, and how many of each product you would like.  

2. Collect the templates you need from the School Office or download and print the 

template on plain white paper from https://www.pictureproducts.com.au/drawing/ 

3. Now the fun part – Create artwork with pens, paint, photos (the brighter the better!).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

../2 

 

Create artwork with felt pens, paint, craft dyes or photos. Bright clear colours 

work best.  Pencils, crayons, highlighters and glitter should NOT be used as 

they are not bright enough. 

https://www.pictureproducts.com.au/drawing/
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2. 

 

 

4. Fill out and bring in the Pictureproducts Family Order Form (plus the completed templates) 

with the cash or pay by Eftpos at the School Office by MONDAY 24 FEBRUARY 2020.  

Note: Late orders cannot be accepted, and only orders with payments included will be 

processed.  

Schedule 

 Templates can be collected from the School Office from Friday 31 January 2020. 

 Completed templates and payments must be returned by Monday 24 February 2020. 

 We expect to be handing out the finished products by Wednesday 22 April 2020 (hopefully in 

time for Mother’s Day!) 

Price List 

Pictureclock Pictureplate 

Small Clock 

Water Bottle 600ml 

Tote Bag 

Ceramic Mug 

Plastic Mug 

Water Bottle 400ml 

Pencil Case 

Calendar 

$32 $28 $22 $18 

 

We hope that this will be a fun activity for you to do with your children and enjoy the memories 

that you make with them. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to ask in our private Facebook group - 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/SPLPSPandF/ 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lyndel Miles 

P & F President 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/SPLPSPandF/

